
 

Maryland & Montgomery County Historic 
Preservation Tax Credits Workshop 
 

You may qualify for tax credits on expenditures for restoration 
and maintenance work. Come find out more about the 
Maryland Sustainable Communities Tax Credit program.  
 

Join staff from the Maryland Historical Trust, Montgomery 
County Planning Department, and the City of Rockville on 
Tuesday, February 24 from 7 pm to 9 pm at the Red Brick 
Courthouse to learn how you can apply for tax credits for 
renovation work. Featuring presentations by Melissa Archer of 
MHT, Historic Preservation Supervisor Scott Whipple of the 
Montgomery Planning Department, and City of Rockville 
Historic Preservation Planner Sheila Bashiri. 
 

The Maryland Sustainable Communities Tax Credit program 
offers financial incentives for renovating or rehabilitating 
historic buildings. It has now expanded to help owners of 
small businesses in designated Sustainable Communities, 
including Rockville, repair and improve their historic 
structures. 
 

This free workshop will provide an overview of the expansion 
of the state tax credit and how to apply. It will also cover the 
state homeowner tax credit, which can be bundled with 
Montgomery County tax credits.  
 

 Peerless Rockville 
Preserving Rockville’s Heritage 

Peer less  Rockvi l le  
29 Courthouse  Sq,   

Ste 110  
Rockvi l le,  MD. 20850  

Phone:   301-762-0096  
E-mai l :   

info@peerlessrockvi l le .org  
 

February 24th 

7 pm to 9 pm 

Red Brick 

Courthouse, 

29 Courthouse Sq. 

Rockville, Maryland 

 

Reservations are 

not required, but 

if you are 

planning to 

attend, please let 

us know!  

 

Possible savings 

include 

25% tax credit 

offered by M.C. 

20% tax credit by 

State of MD 

20% Federal tax 

credit 

 
Restoration work on the Rose 
Hill Barn in Rockville was offset 
by local tax credits in 2014. 


